
 
         
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

RESUMPTION OF LICENSING SERVICES UNDER COVID-19 ALERT LEVEL 3 ON 
01/06/2020: LEPHALALE MUNICIPALITY 

       
 

The following arrangements have been made for resumption of licensing services in Lephalale. 
 

 Applications for Learners Licences, Driving Licences, Professional Driving Permits and 
related transactions will be processed at the Municipal Civic Centre, Monday to Friday 
from 08h00 to 1400, with number of clients limited to sixty(60) per day. 

 

 Applications for Registration and Licensing of Motor Vehicles and related transactions 
will be processed at the Provincial Traffic Station(Old TPA offices), Monday to Friday 
from 08h30 to 14h00, with number of clients limited to fifty(50) per day. 

 

 Motorist from the villages are advised to make use of our licensing facility at 
Mokuruanyane Thusong Centre for the purpose of Registration and licensing of motor 
vehicles only.  This facility will be open from Monday to Friday: 08h00 to 14h00. 

 

 All Learners Licences, Driving Licences, Temporary Drivers Licences, Motor Vehicles 
Licence Discs, Temporary Permits, Road worthy Certificates and Professional Driving 
Permits that expired during the period that commenced from 26/03/2020 up to and 
including 31/05/2020 are deemed to be valid and their validity period is further extended 
with ninety (90) days from 01/06/2020.  So there is no need for panic. 

 

 Members of the public who will be visiting the licensing facilities mentioned above are 
urged to maintain physical distance of at least 1,5metere at all times. 

 

 No one will be allowed entry into our licensing facilities without wearing a face mask or 
cloth covering his/her mouth and nose. 
 

 Clients will be further be subjected to a temperature scan before accessing Municipal 
Premises.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Thank you for your understanding and compliance. 
 

 

MM COCQUYT 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


